	FACILITATING COORDINATION IN AGRICULTURAL EDUCATION

	District I Agricultural Education Field Advisor - Aaron Leary

	SUMMARY OF March, 2006 ACTIVITIES 

	

	I. On Site Technical Assistance  --   1 Principal

	

	Westmer

	

	II. On Site Technical Assistance -- Ag. Literacy Coordinator -- 0

	

	III. Workshops/In-Services/Presentations Conducted -- 

	

	· ProStar Workshop, ISU Ropps Building, Bloomington, IL
· District 1 Proficiency Awards, Kewanee, IL

· AGED 240 Presentation, ACES Library, Champaign, IL

· ICAE/ILCAE Symposium Career Pathway Presentation, Crown Plaza, Springfield, IL

	

	IV. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended -- 

	

	· FCAE Staff Teleconference, ISTA Convention Discussion
· MAGic Kit Revision Teleconference

· District 1 Ag Literacy Coordinator Meeting, Lee/Ogle ROE, Grand Detour

· CSC Ag Program Start-up Meeting, Carl Sandburg College, Galesburg, IL

· FCAE Staff Meeting, Millennium Hotel, St. Louis, MO

· National PAS Conference, Millennium Hotel, St. Louis, MO

· Ag Legislative Day Breakfast, State Fairgrounds, Springfield, IL

· Illinois Agricultural Education Articulation Conference, Crown Plaza, Springfield, IL

	

	V.  Other Activities -- 

	

	· Organized office and office materials 

· Other various Office Duties

· Completed state monthly reports

· Developed and posted List-serve emails
· Organized and sorted school files
· Returned emails, phone calls and other office correspondence

· Entered Student Roster Information
· Reviewed FY07 Projects

· Reviewed Illinois Core Curriculum and noted suggestions

· Reviewed Agriculture Science Content Standards

	

	VI.  Miles Traveled  -- 1685

	

	VII. Comments/Observations --

	

	March has gone by very fast, yet I feel a lot was accomplished. I enjoyed the conferences I was able to attend for the first time. PAS and the ICAE/ILCAE symposium were very interesting and exciting to be a part of. I had a couple of unexpected teaching vacancies open up but I am confident we will be able to fill them with a quality instructor. I hope we can continue to address Illinois’s need to retain qualified teachers. 


